
 
 

 
 
 
CONTACT: Francisco “French” Espinoza, Public Works Director, 
fespinoza@taosgov.com, (575) 751-2047 
  
  
For Immediate Release:  
 

TAOS REGIONAL LANDFILL REOPENED APRIL 6, 2016 

Wednesday, April 6, 2016 – Taos, NM 

Taos Regional Landfill has reopened to the general public. Please be advised that the 
Landfill may close due to high winds should they occur. Please contact the Landfill 
directly at 751-3577 for updated information. 
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